
From: Penelope Mayo   
Sent: 06 February 2023 11:22 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to solar farm on land east of Pelham substation,Maggotsend Manuden 
S62A/2022/0011 
 
As a long time resident of Bishops Stortford and keen walker I have watched the gradual erosion of 
the countryside around the town as houses have been built on the farm land.The current explosion 
in development on green spaces is now threatened with the insult of covering the fields that do 
remain with solar panels.  
This is good agricultural land and should not be exploited.How can the developers not be made to 
instal solar panels at the construction stage if we are now to have our congested roads already in a 
poor state of repair have numerous heavy goods vehicles passing over them. 
Mrs P S Mayo 

 
 




